Tyler J. Blumer
7548 W. Alexandria way
Peoria, AZ, 85381
January 14th, 2014

Ira Rubins
DeVry University
[bookmark: _GoBack]2149 W Dunlap Ave
Phoenix, AZ 85021

Dear Ira Rubins, DeVry:
My name is Tyler Blumer, and I am a senior at Centennial High School. As of this moment, I am participating in a “Professional Internship” class. I am very interested in becoming a mechanical engineer; however I am open to other fields. This class has much opportunity and potential to better my understanding in an engineering field. I am writing to inquire in how I may gain enrollment at DeVry.  
Engineering interest me greatly, I have previous experience in my engineering courses regarding applied applications such as planning, designing, and constructing projects. Additionally I have taken many advanced mathematical courses at my school up to Pre-Calculus honors. As a result, I feel confident in my ability to perform assignments given to me in any situation regarding this area of expertise.
It would be an honor to be able to interview with the Dean of DeVry, who could assist in the acquisition of enrollment position or provide information in my career field. Thank you very much for your consideration of this request; I will follow up with your scheduler to identify a convenient time for a meeting.  
Sincerely,


Tyler J. Blumer





